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Saturday, February 9, 2019, at 5:00 pm 
      Movie Night 

Dear Members and Friends, 

Upcoming  A-AA Events: 

A-AA 
Chairman of the Board: David E. Acker 
Board Members: Veronika Demers, 
 Christian Donner, Joseph Harrington,  
  Renate Yasigian 

President: Traudwig Schieber-Acker 
Vice President: Martha Stasa 
Treasurer: Hana Sittler,  
 Secretary: Judy Zohn 

January 2019 

Saturday, April 6, 2019, at 5:00 pm 
An Evening of Classic Songs and Arias from Europe and the USA. 

At Saint Julia’s Parish in Weston, MA.  
Soprano, Mara Bonde, (www.marabonde.com) and tenor, Neal Ferreira, 

(www.nealferreira.com) will perform with Longy School of Music professor Brian 
Moll at the piano.   Details will be in an upcoming flyer. 

. 

Traude Schieber-Acker, President 

Servus 

At Christian and Pamela Donner's home. Flyer enclosed. 
Movie Night evening is always fun and brings us together for the first event in 2019!  

 

The Board of the A-AA and I wish all of you a very Happy and healthy New Year in 2019. 
We are very pleased to present the following events for the coming months.  You will notice 
that we have included a new venue for one of the programs and are enthusiastic about it as 

well as the others we have scheduled. 
We are very much looking forward to seeing all you for these events. 

        Saturday, May 11, 2019 at 5:00 pm 
"Night Music” Ensemble Presentation  

Steven Zohn, Professor of Music at Temple University, will make a 
presentation about the “Night Music” ensemble CD project and play the flute 

as part of the presentation.   
At Gwendoline Thornblade’s home in Newton.  Space is limited - please call 

ahead. Flyer to follow. 

Saturday, June  8, 2019, at 5:00 pm 
     A-AA Annual Dinner 

     at the historic Wayside Inn in Sudbury, MA  -  Flyer to follow. 
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